
Learning Conferences 
 
In week three of this term we will be holding our learning conferences. The conferences will run 
on Monday 3 August (1pm-8pm) and Tuesday 4 August (3.15pm-6.15pm). 
 
These conferences are an important way in which we can support learning. They help our 
students to understand where they are at in their learning, where they need to go next, and how 
they will get there.  
 
This year: 
Conferences will be 15 minutes long. Please note that this year there will be only one 
student/wh​ānau per session. This is different to 2019- due to the disruptions caused by COVID-19 
we wanted to offer you more of a one to one discussion time with your child’s teacher. These 
conferences will be more teacher-directed (rather than student-led).  
 
To book a Student Led Conference, please follow the process below: 
 

1. Login to ​www.schoolinterviews.co.nz 
2. Click on ‘Make a booking’. 

3. Enter the event code ​eusz4 
4. Step 1: Enter your details 
5. Step 2: Choose teachers that you would like to see (class teacher, technology and 

specialist teachers). Please note that when booking to see a specialist teacher, we 
recommend that you book in to see the teacher that your child had for semester one 
(terms 1 and 2). When you book you will see that many of the technology and specialist 
teachers have an ‘open door’ policy and you are welcome to visit them at any time.  

6. Please note that you will only be able to book a time with your child’s homeroom class 
teacher. If your child has another teacher for a core learning subject (e.g. 
maths/English), that teacher will provide the homeroom teacher with information about 
your child’s learning. Alternatively you could make an appointment to see that teacher at 
another time. 

7. Step 3: Choose the times that suit you best. Please note that if you plan to see more 
than one teacher you will need to select consecutive times. 

8. Click ‘finish’ when done- an email confirming your bookings will be sent to you. 
 
If there are any issues with booking conferences, such as unavailability of a device, 
please send a note to your child’s class teacher detailing the teachers you would like to 
see and your preferred times. They will make a booking for you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon and sharing your child’s learning with you. 
Kind regards, 
Kelly Clarke 

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/


 
Te Atatu Intermediate School teachers: 
 
Class teachers 
Room 1- Miss Georgia Bryan 
Room 2- Matua Tony  
Room 3- Mrs Lina Tusega 
Room 4- Whaea Tere 
Room 5- Mr Chris Goold 
Room 6- Mrs Lyn Northwood 
Room 7- Mr Nathan Morkel 
Room 8- Whaea Ngaire 
Room 9- Mrs Marie Satele 
Room 10- Mrs Pamela Stoddard 
Room 11- Mr Matthew Johnson 
Room 12- Mrs Cheryl McKeown 
Room 13- Ms Kelly Lardner 
Room 14- Mrs Shel Chung 
Room 16- Mrs Kelly Clarke 
 
Specialist teachers 
Visual Art- Mrs Cathlin Ward and Mrs Rowena Rooney (teach rooms 2, 8, 12) 
Science- Mrs Amber Aratema and Mr Ray Chen (teach rooms 2, 8, 12) 
Physical Education- Mr Ian Felix 
Music- Mr Francisco Barros 
Dance & Drama- Ms Katie Ross 
SENCO and ESOL- Mrs Angela Collins 
 
Technology 
Workshop 1 Wood- Mr Bruce Edwards 
Workshop 2- Mr Syd Andrews 
Creative Media- Mr Dewald Immink 
Food Technology- Mrs Katy Perry and Mrs Geraldine Brailsford (teach rooms 1, 3, 13, 2, 12) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


